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February 22, 2022 

Kimberly Villa 
Yolo County CSA Manager 
292 West Beamer Street 
Woodland, CA 95695 
[via Email] 

Re: LAFCo Application No. 22-01 for a Sphere of Influence (SOI) 
Amendment and Annexation to the El Macero CSA for 27384 Eagle View 
Court (Eric and Kate Stille) 

Hello Kimberly, 

LAFCo received the attached application on February 4, 2022. Because the 
application was filed by the landowner and not requested by the El Macero 
CSA, LAFCo is required to transmit a copy of the application to the District to 
ensure it supports annexing this property (per Government Code 56857).  

My understanding is this application is supported in concept by the El Macero 
CSA. However, I need to let you know that if the District wishes the 
application be terminated, it has until May 31, 2022 to adopt a resolution 
making findings “regarding financial or service concerns based on information 
provided in the application and any additional information provided to the 
district by the commission or the applicant that is relevant to determining the 
adequacy of existing and planned future services to meet the probable future 
needs of the territory”. 

My practical suggestion would be to schedule an item on the next El Macero 
CSA advisory committee agenda seeking a recommendation whether to 
support this LAFCo application (indicating its willingness to provide CSA 
services to this parcel) or not. If supported, perhaps you could send me an 
email documenting the outcome and no further action would be required on this 
specific issue. The El Macero CSA would still have an opportunity to review, 
comment and be involved in the project processing and conditions of approval.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thanks, 

Christine M. Crawford, AICP 

copy: Jim Provenza, Yolo County Supervisor District 4 
Tim Lien, El Macero CSA Citizens Advisory Committee Chair 
Alexander Tengolics, Yolo County Manager of Governmental Relations 
























